
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 
State of Utah  
Department of Commerce 
Division of Public Utilities 
 
FRANCINE GIANI                   THOMAS BRADY                           CHRIS PARKER  
Executive Director  Deputy Director         Director, Division of Public Utilities 

  
GARY HEBERT 

Governor 
GREG BELL 

Lieutenant Governor 

 
 

 

160 East 300 South, Box 146751, Salt Lake City, UT 84114-6751 

Telephone (801) 530-7622 • Facsimile (801) 530-6512 • www.publicutilities.utah.gov 

 
 
 
 

 
 

ACTION REQUEST RESPONSE  
 
To:  Utah Public Service Commission 
 
From:  Utah Division of Public Utilities 
   Chris Parker, Director 
  Energy Section 
   Artie Powell, Manager 
   Carolyn Roll, Utility Analyst 
   Abdinasir M. Abdulle, Technical Consultant 
    
Date:  March 28, 2013 
 
Re: Recommendation – Approval of Proposed Metering Charges. 

Docket No. 13-035-T03.  Compliance Filing 13-03.  Metering and Electric 
Service Schedule No. 300, Regulation Charges. 

 
 
RECOMMENDATION (APPROVAL)  

The Division of Public Utilities (Division) recommends that the Public Service 

Commission (Commission) approve Rocky Mountain Power’s (Company) proposed 

corrected Schedule 300, Tariff Sheet No. 300.1, with an effective date of April 1, 2013.  

ISSUE AND DISCUSSION 
On March 27, 2013, the Company filed its revised Utah Tariff Schedule 300 (Regulation 

Charges) Sheet No. 300.1 to be in compliance with the Commission Order dated March 

21, 2013. Upon review the Division concludes that the tariff sheets filed are in 

compliance with the Commission Order and recommends that the Commission approve 

them. 
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CC: Dave Taylor, RMP 
 Michele Beck, OCS 
 


